
TOWN OF LAKEVILLE 
SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES 

July 20, 2010 
 
 

On July 20, 2010, the Board of Selectmen held a Special Meeting at 6:30 PM in the Conference 
Room at the Town Office Building in Lakeville.  The Meeting was called to order by Selectman 
Olivier at 6:45 PM.  Selectmen present: Selectman Olivier and Selectman Maksy.  Also present: 
Town Administrator Rita Garbitt. 
 
Review Request to Amend Earth Removal Permit for Bill Logan 
 
The Board reviewed Bill Logan’s request to amend his Earth Removal Permit to revise his route 
of travel.  The reason for this revision is that TL Edwards will not accept any more material at 
their Lakeville Plant.  Mr. Logan will need to bring his material to Lopes in Taunton.  He is 
proposing taking a right out of the site on Precinct Street and continuing down Route 79 to Route 
140. 
 
Upon a motion made by Selectman Maksy and with Acting Chairman Olivier stepping down to 
second and stepping back up to vote, the Board 
 

VOTED: To approve Mr. Logan’s request to amend Condition #11 of his Earth 
Removal Permit and change his route of travel to read “Upon leaving the 
site, all trucks shall take a right onto Precinct Street and proceed to Route 
79, where trucks shall continue on to Route 140. 
Unanimous in favor. 

 
At 6:50 PM, upon a motion made by Selectman Maksy and with Acting Chairman Olivier 
stepping down to second and stepping back up to vote, on a unanimous roll call vote, the Board 
 

VOTED: To enter Executive Session and not return to open session to discuss 
strategy with respect to collective bargaining, specifically the Board will 
discuss the Fire Collective Bargaining Agreement, and the executive 
session is because an open meeting may have a detrimental effect on the 
Board’s bargaining position. 
Polled Vote: Selectman Maksy – Aye and, Selectman Olivier – Aye. 
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